
DEQ 03/29/2016 

7953 Adobe Rd 

Kalamazoo, Ml 49009 

Attn: Dennis Dunlap 

Regarding Violation Notices 03/07/2016 & 03/10/2016 

Great Lakes Trailer Washout is working diligently on the odor that is 

coming from the building and disturbing the resident near our facility. 

We have purchased a new deodorizer that is continuously distributed 

throughout the inside of our building. 

Also we have changed the process of our water that is 80% fresh water 

used on our trailers each and every day. 

The odor is and has been extremely better and should not cause the 

neighbors any problems. 

Also the truck drivers have been notified that it will not be tolerated 

that they leave there trap doors open coming into our facility to drain 
on top of our parking lot or roads. 

Any more questions regarding this matter please feel free to call me at 

anytime. 

Thank you I 

~n Zandbergen 

~G'fe~?f;~ T;ailer Washout 
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